NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
OF
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Willow Brook
Metropolitan District (the “District”) will consider amending the District’s 2021 budget at a public
hearing being conducted during a special meeting of the Board of Directors to be held on Friday,
March 12,2021, at 3:30 p.m. Due to the pandemic, the meeting will be held virtually using Zoom:

The meeting is open to the public.

AUDIO MEETING ONLY

Join Zoom Meeting from your computer at:
https://zoom.us/j/95305370736

If you are unable to join from a computer or device, please call the following number and enter
the meeting ID when prompted:

1-669-900-9128

Meeting ID: 953 0537 0736

FOR THOSE CALLING IN, PLEASE PRESS *6 TO MUTE/UNMUTE YOUR PHONE

WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO

By: Sue Blair, District Manager




